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From: Cheryl Blundon
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 10:16 AM
To: ; NL Public Utilities Board; Jacqui Glynn; 

Cc:  
 

 
 

Subject: RE: NLH - Combustor Inspection and Overhaul of the Holyrood CT - Extension Request

RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Application for the approval of the Combustor Inspection and Overhaul 
of the Combustion Turbine located in Holyrood – Schedule Change 
 
Dear Ms Pennell: 
 
Further to your letter of September 14, 2016 the request to extend the filing date for Hydro’s responses to RFIs was 
extended to Friday, September 16, 2016.  
 
The Board has set the remaining schedule as follows: 
 
Comments:                  Tuesday, September 20, 2016 
Hydro’s Reply:            Wednesday, September 21, 2016 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Director Corporate Services & Board Secretaryt 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
P.O Box 21040, 120 Torbay Road, St. John's, NL, A1A 5B2 
T: (709)726-8600 | F: (709)726-9604 | E: cblundon@pub.nl.ca   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  




